
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

July 5, 2022 
 
 
At the direction of the Mayor, and in accordance with the Procedure By-law, the 
scheduled July 6 regular meeting of City Council has been cancelled given the 
City is still waiting for the legal clarification on the selection of the replacement 
Member of Council. 
 
 
All items listed on this meeting agenda will be moved to the next Regular Council 
Meeting (August 10, 2022) or Special Meeting should one be called for such 
purpose.  
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